
 
      Graeme Parker  
     Residing in Motorhome  

          Reg J243 ENN  
        Tel: 07783 631527  

 
The Mayor of Huntingdon and his Deputy 
Councillors Phil Pearce and Karl Brockett 
Town Hall 
Market Hill 
Huntingdon PE29 3PJ                    November 2023 
 
Dear Councillors Phil Pearce and Karl Brocket  
 
Ref: Establishing Embassy to Significant Religious Object – Brazilian Expedition Party 
 
This fourth correspondence to the Mayor of Huntingdon being shared with:- 
 

 The Masonic Lodges of Johannesburg and Ilha Santa Catarina 

 The Iranian Embassy of London 

 The Jamaican Embassy of London 

 The Chinese Embassy of Edinburgh 

 The Scottish National Party 

 Pushkin House London 

 British Consulate-General São Paulo 

 Cambridge University Vice Chancellors Office 

 British Antarctic Survey, Cambridge 

 MP for Huntingdon Jonathan Djanogly 

 Liverpool City Mayor 

 Cambridgeshire Chief Constable Rebecca Tipping 
 

Since my correspondence to you of June 2023, of local interest I have introduced John Woods of Eaton Socon 
to a medicinal tea having learnt of his illness from the Hunts Post newspaper’s 21st June edition, please find his 
letter on enclosed CD Rom folder < Letters of Introduction/British Government/Wormwood > 
 

Previous correspondence to you concluded with the following paragraph:- 
 

‘It was consequence of the death in 1998 of my maternal grandfather Lt Col Lionel Dollery of the Royal 
Engineers Regiment that I re-located to Brazil to further my own engineering career and in 2020 composed an 
introductory letter to ‘Chief Royal Engineer Lieutenant General Tyrone R Urch’ see CD rom folder ‘Previous 
Letters of Introduction’. My approaching British Armed Forces directly would be futile as any correspondence 
would probably be returned or regarded as hoax material. So I wish to invite the office of Huntingdon Mayor to 
consider assisting formation of an expedition party of which the Royal Engineers Regiment would take 
paramount precedence and my elder brother’s services could be utilised for a topographic land mass study of 
Ilha Santa Catarina.’ 
 

Re-introduction of my affairs to Mrs Stephanie Qaq, British Consulate General of Sao Paulo informs the reader 
as to my original endeavour at the turn of the century of communicating engineering projects internationally 
and my work in designing and developing Product Data Management (PDM) software CAD-Collaborate TM. 
Attempting to stimulate business in Huntingdon’s carbon fibre industry please review document ‘Centauri 
Reboot’ and third letter of introduction to the Chinese government - provided on enclosed CD Rom. 
 

I have been providing office of the Vice Chancellor to Cambridge University material relating to ‘Establishing 
Embassy to Significant Religious Object’ since October 2020 and my fifth presentation to Lucy Milazzo is 
provided on enclosed CD Rom. My first presentation to the British Antarctic Survey HQ also in Cambridge 
requests assistance in raising an Expedition Party and request your assistance in putting together a team to 
include members of the British Army Royal Engineers Regiment. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Graeme Parker                   E-mail : SashaSanchez69@outlook.com 


